
Saturday 22nd February – Saturday 1st March 2014 Photo Bulletin Dinner Dance 
 

 
 

Bulletin Editor David Stern ² Co-Editors Barry Rigal and Brent Manley 
Contributions to gcb@thesterns.com.au or phone 04-1111-1655 

WELCOME TO THE FINAL (PHOTO) BULLETIN 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 





 

AND SO WE SAY FAREWELL TO THE 53RD GOLD COAST CONGRESS 
WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU ALL BACK NEXT YEAR FOR OUR 54TH CELEBRATION 

OF BRIDGE, SUN, FUN, HOLIDAY AND ENJOYMENT  


